
York Region Vacant Land Condominium Corporation 968 

 

 
June 12, 2020 
 
  
RE:  NOTICE - Annual Unit lot Inspection 

Management would like to inform all Residents that together with Standard Community 
Director will be conducting the Annual Unit Inspection on Tuesday June 16, 2020 (weather 
permitting). 
 
During this time, we will be walking the perimeter of each unit. 
 
There is No action required by the Owners/Residents rather that do not be worried or 
alarmed should you see us in your front or backyard. 

Sincerely, 

FirstService Residential 
Agents for and on behalf of YRVLCC 968 - Ballantrae - Phase I 
 
Alban Tershana 
Property Manager 
Direct: (416) - 847 - 4709 
Customer Care 1.855.244.8854 

www.fsresidential.com  

 

http://www.fsresidential.com/

